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Law Reform: Literature should not 
be overlooked by lawyers
 

Mitch Brown co-authored the article Law Reform: Literature 
should not be overlooked by lawyers which appeared in The 
Lawyer's Daily. The article discusses the role literature can play 
in improving the legal practice.

Continue reading: 
https://www.thelawyersdaily.ca/business/articles/7269/law-
reform-literature-should-not-be-overlooked-by-lawyers-elsa-
ascencio-and-mitch-brown
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